
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Greg Pickering, Chief of Police 

DATE:    May 28, 2024  

SUBJECT:   
Consideration of Resolution No. 5776-24 Authorizing the City Manager to Execute a Grant 
Agreement with the Oregon Department of Justice for Trauma Informed Response Training 
 
 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:  
The attached is a resolution to accept grant funds from the Oregon Department of Justice for the 
purpose of establishing and implementing a Trauma Informed Response training program by the 
Police Department. 

The purpose of the grant it to provide funding for Oregon Police agencies to train their staff in 
trauma informed responses when dealing with the communities they serve.   The grant covers all 
costs associated with training Police Department staff to be certified trainers in Trauma Informed 
Response and for conducting training sessions for Police Department staff, City staff, and the City 
Council.  

The Oregon Department of Justice has approved the Tualatin Police Department to receive     
$114,946 in funds for the purpose of implementing the Trauma Informed Response Training.  

ATTACHMENTS: 

 RESOLUTION 5776-24 – TRAUMA INFORMED TRAINING GRANT FUNDING 

 


